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ACADEMIC SUCCESS WORKSHOP TO GIVE PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
INFORMATION ON NEW STATE TESTING  

AND GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS 
 
  

Texarkana, TX – If you are the parent/guardian of a current 6th, 7th or 8th 
grade student, Texas High School’s upcoming “Academic Success” workshop is 
something you and your student will want to attend. 

 
The Academic Success Workshop will be held on Monday, January 31 at 

6:00 p.m. in the John Thomas Theatre of the Sullivan Performing Arts Center, 
3941 Summerhill Road. 

 
Program content will focus on how to build a successful academic future 

for your student along with discussions on the NEW End of Course and State of 
Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR) testing requirements, 
NEW graduation requirements and course selection available at Texas High 
School. 

 
The program is open to all who wish to attend.  For further information, 

contact Mark Schroeder at 903.794.3891ext. 2504 
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